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NOTICE 2574 OF 2003 

INTERNATIONAL TRADE ADMINISTRATION COMMISSION OF SOUTH 
AFRfCA 

NOTlCE OF TETWIIINATION OF AN INVESTIGATION INTO THE ALLEGED 

FROM INDONESIA 

The notice of initiation of this investigation was published in government 
Gazette No. 23015 dated 9 January 2002 (Notice No. 31 of 2002). 

The Petitioner alleged that clear float glass (the subject product), originating in 
or imported from Indonesia, was being dumped into the Southern African 
Customs Union (SACU) market at export prices lower  than the prices charged 
in the country of export thereby causing material injury and a threat of material 
injury to the domestic industry. 

The investigation was only initiated on a threat of material injury as the 
International Trade Administration  Commission of South Africa (the 
Commission) did not find that there was prima facia Bvidsnce  that  the SACU 
industry was suffering material injury. 

DUMPING *OF CLEAR FLOAT QLASS ORlQilNATlNQ IN OR IMPORTED 

Based on the information before it at the time of the final determination, the 
Commission  found that the subject product  originating in or impo&d from 
Indonesia was not being  dumped into the SACU by the exporters that 
cooperated in the investigation. For those exporters who did not submit any 
information,  the  commission  calculated  residual dumping margins for each of 
the product sizes. The Commission, however, found that as there was no 
significant rate of increase of these imports into the SACU, they did not 
constitute a threat of material injury to the SAW industry. 

The Commission  therefore made a final determination to recommend that the 
investigation be terminated. 

The detailed reasons for the Commission’s decision are contained in  the 
Commission’s Report No. 20, which is available at the Commission’s offices. 

\ 

Enquiries may be directed to Mr A Strydom at ,telephone (012) 4283724, 
Mr .G Kwhn. at telephone (012) 428-7730, or Nlr K Modimokwane at 
telephone (012) 428-7737 or at fax 428-7736. 




